
 

 
 
The New England Institute of Technology will undergo a comprehensive evaluation visit 
April 16-19, 2023, by a team representing the New England Commission of Higher 
Education (formerly the Commission on Institutions of Higher Education of the New 
England Association of Schools and Colleges, NEASC). 
 
The New England Commission of Higher Education is one of seven accrediting 
commissions in the United States that provide institutional accreditation on a regional 
basis. Accreditation is voluntary and applies to the institution as a whole. The 


